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Re: Reauthorization of Hawaii Tokai International College

Dear Dr. Yoshikawa:

| am pleased to inform you that as of April 1, 2018, Hawaii Tokai International
College’s application for reauthorization to operate as a post-secondary degree-granting
educational institution in the State of Hawaii has been approved by the Department of
Commerce and Consumer Affairs (DCCA).

Please note that pursuant to Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS) §305J-12(a),
authorization by the DCCA shall be conditioned on the maintenance of accreditation by
your institution and continuing compliance with HRS §305J-14 (financial integrity).

You are reminded to notify the DCCA within 30 days of any change in ownership
or any material information related to an action by your accrediting body concerning
your accreditation status. In addition, please notify the DCCA as soon as possible of
the following changes:

¢ In the status of U.S. Department of Education eligibility for Title IV Student
Financial Aid including any investigations and audits; and

 In the status of the approval from any other state authorization agency, including
any investigations and audits.
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Information on your authorized status should be provided to prospective and
enrolled students on your website and in your catalog. In addition, information on filing
a complaint 1) to the institution; 2) to the DCCA's Hawaii Post-Secondary Education
Authorization Program (HPEAP); and 3) to your accrediting agency should be
accessible to students on your website and in your catalog.

As your institution is authorized for a period of two years, the authorization will
expire on March 31, 2020. Please submit an application for reauthorization and your
renewal fee at least 60 days before this date to ensure sufficient review time. Please
contact HPEAP at (808) 586-7327 or at hpeap@dcca.hawaii.qov, if you have any
questions or need further information. ,

Sincerely,

Ol p Quoob-Goloe

CATHERINE P. AWAKUNI COLON
Director
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